Centennial Seniors Opportunity Club
5114 - 49 Street

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A2
September 6, 2015

County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 - 49 Avenue
St. Paul, Alberta TOA 324

Dear Sirs:

On behalf of the membership of Centennial Seniors, I would
like to thank you for your generous grants of previous
years.

Some travelling plans could be arranged for the future as
bus rentals are available.

We would be most appreciative for any funds that are
available.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours Truly,

Aty Yabimee
i J

Lila Yakimec
Secretary




